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Photo Release -- Northrop Grumman Appoints Evan 'Marty' Chanik to Vice President of Business
Development for Its Shipbuilding Sector

November 10, 2008
WASHINTON, Nov 10, 2008 (GlobeNewswire via COMTEX News Network) -- Northrop Grumman Corporation (NYSE:NOC) has
appointed Evan "Marty" Chanik as vice president of Business Development for its Shipbuilding sector.

A photo accompanying this release is available at http://media.primezone.com/noc/

In his new role, Chanik will be responsible for all marketing, customer and government relations initiatives, reporting to Mike Petters, corporate vice
president and president of Northrop Grumman's Shipbuilding. Chanik assumes his position from John Mazach, who is retiring.

"We are delighted to have Marty on board and leading this very important aspect of our business," said Petters. "He brings vast and proven
experience, great leadership capabilities and a true understanding of the complexity of our products and their capabilities. We look forward to the
many contributions he will make to Northrop Grumman Shipbuilding."

Chanik served in the U.S. Navy for 35 years, achieving the rank of vice admiral. His most recent position was commander of the second fleet, and
director of combined joint operations from the Sea Center of Excellence. He also served as commanding officer aboard the Northrop Grumman-built
aircraft carrier USS Enterprise among many other fleet positions.

Chanik earned a bachelor's degree in operations analysis from the United States Naval Academy in 1973 and was designated as a naval aviator in
1974.

Mazach will retire after nine years of service to Northrop Grumman. Mazach is a retired naval officer who served 32 years in the U.S. Navy and retired
at the rank of vice admiral. During his tenure with Northrop Grumman, he has served as the principal representative to Navy leadership on
shipbuilding.

"John has made valuable contributions to the continuing success of the shipbuilding business for Northrop Grumman and worked tirelessly to develop
an environment of mutual respect and trust with our Navy customer that has helped us work together to provide the best products in the most
cost-effective and efficient manner," said Petters.

(Photo: http://www.primezone.com/newsroom/prs/?pkgid=5590)

Northrop Grumman Corporation is a global defense and technology company whose 120,000 employees provide innovative systems, products and
solutions in information and services, electronics, aerospace and shipbuilding to government and commercial customers worldwide.
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